
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Chairman and Members, Regional Transport Committee  
 
FROM: Peter Thomson, Engineering Manager  
 
DATE: 04 September 2009 
 
REFERENCE: T606  
 
SUBJECT: NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT PROGRAMME 2009-2012 
 

 
PURPOSE 

 
This report introduces the Government’s recently released National Land Transport 
Programme 2009-2012. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Under the Land Transport Management Act requirements the Regional Transport 
Committee and the Tasman District Council adopted the Regional Land Transport 
Programme for the next three years and forwarded that to the New Zealand Transport 
Agency. The NZ Transport Agency, under its own obligations, released the National Land 
Transport Programme 2009-2012 at the end of August.  
 
PRESENTATION 
 

The NZ Transport Agency’s Regional Director, Dr Deborah Hume will be attending the 
committee meeting later in the day to present the National Land Transport Programme and 
to highlight issues of specific importance to the Tasman region. 
 
A copy of the National Land Transport Programme – Tasman Summary is attached for the 
Committee’s consideration. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
THAT this report be received. 
 
 
 
Peter Thomson 
Engineering Manager 


